

1. Acknowledge the Territories
2. Safer Spaces
3. Round of Names
4. Updates
 - i. UVSS workshop
5. Rep for EQHR Educational Advisory Committee
6. Rep for SUB renos committee
 - Kailey only person interested
 - people cool with that
7. Discussion about Meeting with Men's Wellness Program Coordinator
 - What does Pride want out of this? Do we have any goals? If not, what would be the purpose of this meeting for us?
 - Seems to want to use EQHR as a buffer to defend against people pointing out their racism, etc
 - If we do talk to them, we need to tell them we are working within a very different framework and it wasn't a misunderstanding, our issues were genuine
 - If AVI is worried about our relationship we can talk to them; have a good relationship and want to maintain it
 - if we want to update EQHR we could send them a letter; talking with birch wouldn't be productive
 - the only reason we would go in is to patch things up, but most people don't seem to be interested in patching things up
 - this is outside the realm of what EQHR does
 - if he wants to come to us he should come to us with an apology, not what seems to be more about covering his back
 - Proposal: Check in with EQHR and AVI
 - Kailey and Tribesty can go talk to EQHR in person
 - We will let Lux decide what to do in terms of contacting birch back
8. New meeting time?

Yeah we will decide in January